
October 1, 2024 

Dear KSSC Pickleball members, 

 

We hope this message finds you well and that you are enjoying 

your time on the courts. As we continue to grow and improve our 

club, we want to inform you about some important changes to our 

membership structure.  

 

Currently, we charge $45 for a one-year membership, starting from 

the date of your application. However, beginning November 1, 

2024, we will be transitioning to a new membership schedule. All 

memberships will now follow a seasonal structure with two 

options:  

 November 1 to April 30   

 May 1 to October 31 

 

This change will allow us to better manage our resources and 

provide a more streamlined experience for our members. Please 

note that all existing memberships will still be valid until the 

original expiry date. More details about membership fees and the 

application process for these periods will be shared in the coming 

weeks. We appreciate your understanding and continued support 

as we make these adjustments to improve our club. If you have any 

questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out.  

 

Thank you for being a valued member of our pickleball community. 

We look forward to seeing you on the courts soon!  

 

Best regards,  

Chan Bu  

General Manager  

King Square Sports Centre 


